ICF739903313

AEWM NATIONAL CONFERENCE. VIDEO WILL BE 20MINUTES LONG AND SHOWN AS PART OF A TALK. VIDEO WILL BE USED FOR FUTURE PROFESSIONAL CONFERENCES AND FOR MEDIA AND BROADCASTING. FILMING WILL BE COMPLETED IN-BETWEEN 15/08/25 AND 30/09/25, THE FINAL VIDEO WILL BE SHOWN AT BIRMINGHAM NEC, 15/10/2025



INDIVIDUAL CONSENT FORM

To comply with data protection legislation we need your written consent to use your information (still/moving image, audio and words). We will keep and use your information, in the context in which it was taken, for five years. Your contact details are required so that you can be contacted should we need to. Please note, published images can be viewed throughout the world and not just in the United Kingdom where UK law applies.

By ticking the box below and signing this form, you are giving your consent for Essex County Council to use the information in the following ways:

	YES	NO
Essex County Council broadcast channels such as websites, social media, e newsletters, printed and electronic materials (flyers, leaflets, brochures, banners etc) and media releases, including national media.		
Video will be used for future professional confernces and for media broadcasting including promotion of services Essex Youth Service offer.		

SECTION ONE

SECTION TWO

If you are giving parental/guardian consent for an individual or a child under 13 years old

Your name:	Individual/child name:
Email or postal address:	

Please note in relation to this use of your personal data you have the following rights;

- To be informed
- To **correct** any inaccurate data
- To have the use of your data restricted

- To access the data
- To have your data deleted
- To object to the use of your data

For more information on these rights, please go to www.essex.gov.uk/privacy

You may withdraw consent at any time by emailing design.studio@essex.gov.uk and stating the reference number at the top of this form.

Images and associated personal information will be held securely. Images of historical value may be held indefinitely in the public record. For more details please go to our Privacy Notice at essex.gov.uk/privacy. If you do not have access to the internet, then telephone to ask us for a copy on: 01245 431851. For comments and complaints about the handling of your personal information you can write to the Data Protection Officer at Essex County Council, PO Box 11, Chelmsford, CM1 1LX or email: DPO@essex.gov.uk.

Signature:		Date:
------------	--	-------